

DOMINICAN CATHOLIC SCHOOL

114 Chalan Pale Ramon Lagu, Rt.1 Yigo, Guam 96929 Tel.# (671) 653-3021/653-3140 Fax # (671) 653-3090 admin@dcsguam.com www.dcsguam.com

December 6, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Greetings of Peace!

We are pleased to inform you that the Annual Christmas Program is on December 15, 2022 (Thursday) at 5:30 PM at the Veritas Hall (Gym). This year's theme is "Give Love on Christmas Day!" – Communion, Participation, Mission. We are excited to continue our tradition of honoring the birth of our Lord Jesus Christ with our annual program composed of two parts: the first story of Christmas, the Nativity Play, and to be followed by class presentations of Christmas songs and carols and dances.

For the class presentations, students will wear a T-shirt with the logo and theme of this year's Christmas program. This will serve as their costume/attire, but your child's homeroom teacher will inform you if there is a need to prepare props and accessories. **T-shirts are for sale for \$15.00 each. Deadline of payment is on December 12, 2022 (Monday).**

This year's program will not be a dinner fundraiser as what we used to do prior to the Covid19 pandemic. We hope that we will continue the dinner for a cause fundraiser in the future. Since the threat of the virus continues to exist, it has been decided to forego the dinner for a cause. Christmas Program 2022 will consist of the Nativity play and class presentations. In order to defray the production costs, there will be an entrance fee as follows:

- \$20 -- Gold Ticket for the first three rows of seats in front of the stage.
- \$15 Silver Ticket for fourth (4th) to sixth (6th) rows
- ❖ \$ 10 General Admissions (Adults) 7th row to the back.
- \$ 7 General Admissions (Students K HS) ages 5 years old and older
- FREE for children 4 years and under and for Dominican Students
 - ➤ First come, first served! Be advised to make reservations/payment as soon as possible.
 - ▶ Deadline of payment for Gold and Silver Ticket (Seat) Reservations is on December 9, 2022 or until available and General Admissions is no later than December 14, 2022 (Wednesday).

Each student will be issued two (2) General Admissions tickets. If you need more tickets for your other family members, tickets will be available in the Office. Should you wish to switch to Gold or Silver Tickets, please inform your child's homeroom teacher and return the previously issued General Admissions tickets. You may call the Office at 1-671-653-3021 if you have some questions.

We hope and pray for your usual kind support. God bless you and your family.

Sincerely yours,

r Esperanza H. Segubah, OP (Principal